
    
 

  

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

During their closed, in-camera 

meeting held on Thursday 

September 10, 2020, the Board of 

Directors of the Central Coast 

Regional District authorised a 

closed, in-camera Special Meeting 

to be held on Thursday September 

17, 2020 at 9:30 am via electronic 

means for the purposes of review 

and  consideration of tabled 

matters from the closed, in-camera 

September 10, 2020 meeting. 
 


